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Dear Parents 

                                           WE ARE ALL ONE 

OPBMS is privileged to be associated with the National Foundation for Communal Harmony. In the month of 

November, Communal Harmony Campaign Week is celebrated for fund raising to enhance the resources of 

the foundation to achieve its aims and objectives. 

While observing the celebrations, the foundation not only promotes Communal Harmony and National Integration 

through a number of activities, it provides financial assistance to children rendered orphan or destitute in 

communal, caste, ethnic or terrorist violence for their care, education and training for their complete rehabilitation 

under the project ‘Assist’ of the Foundation. The foundation is working whole heartedly for this mission for 

raising funds through voluntary contributions. 

We will be grateful for your generosity to donate as much as you wish latest by Thursday, November 09, 2023 to 

the respective class incharges. 

All donations to NFCH are eligible for 100% exemption from Income Tax under section 80G (2) [iii (e) of the 

Income Tax Act, 1961]  

Remittance of the funds collected will be through Demand draft to the Secretary, National Foundation for 

Communal Harmony, New Delhi. 

Looking forward to your cooperation. 

Warm regards 

Sd/- 

Sangeeta Sharma 

Principal  


